
Help us make the University of Hawai‘i at Mānoa 
campus a safer place! This Safety Walk will 
focus on the areas surrounding Lower Campus 
(including UH Athletics and portables), Student 
Housing, Law School, and the Music Building. 
During the walk, we will identify physical safety 
issues in these areas of campus and note them 
for potential further action. We hope you will 
join us!

safety walk 2017

FEBRUARY 21
TUESDAY,

PE/A 246-247meet
@

6:00PM - 8:15PM

FREE 

T-shirts*, 

pizza, & 

giveaways!

* While supplies last. Must participate in Safety Walk to receive free T-shirt.

Public safety
UHM DEPARTMENT OF

second floor of Physical Education/
Athletics Complex


